

Metro Cities News

November 24, 2021

Metro Cities Policy Adoption Meeting is December 9 - Join Us!

Metro Cities' 2022 legislative policies will receive final adoption at a virtual Policy Adoption Meeting on Thursday, December 9th at 12:00 noon. The meeting will begin with brief remarks by LMC President D.Love and Metro Cities' President Melanie Mesko Lee. Following the policy adoption, we will hear from the State Demographer's office on metropolitan trends from the 2020 Census. The meeting will last approximately one hour. Draft policies can be viewed HERE.

A quorum of members is required to adopt policies and cities should identify a delegate for voting purposes. An email with policy adoption protocols was sent to city managers and administrators. For more information and to RSVP, please email Jennifer Dorn at Jennifer@metrocitiesmn.org. We hope to see you on the 9th!

Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.

If you'd like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you!